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STOP PRESS – PHASE 1
The final version of the HCG’s Conservation Area Appraisal is available online at www.holmfirthconservation.co.uk 
You will find this version significantly different from the previous version.  HCG has taken into account the feedback from previous questionnaires in conjunction with the feedback from the public consultation period that ran from 22nd January until 5th February.  
Please look carefully at the issues because they will provide the inspiration for phase 2 of the HCG project.


STOP PRESS – PHASE 2
[bookmark: _GoBack]A meeting will be held at the end of March for new people interested in carrying forward the aim of HCG – to preserve and enhance the character of the town which includes the built environment, the townscape and the parks and open spaces that make Holmfirth special.
At the meeting the issues identified in the CAA will be considered and prioritised by those present and it is hoped that some of you will sign up to HCG to make things happen.
HCG is searching for enthusiastic members of the community who would like to be instrumental in driving forward Phase 2.  It is important to bear in mind that developments in Holmfirth provide the impetus for change and development throughout the Holme Valley.  
Whatever your background, whether you are a highways engineer, a landscape designer or live in the area and have a desire to develop the area and put Holmfirth firmly on the map as a place to live or visit – HCG is where you are needed.  If you have a specific skill, in managing money, fund raising, advertising, social media and website design then HCG is interested in hearing from you.  It is hoped that the meeting to be held at the end of March will encourage new people with new skills to step forward and work together with other groups in the town to carry HCG to its next phase.
An open meeting has been arranged, where HCG will be welcoming new members to move HCG forward.  The Meeting will be held upstairs at Brambles on Thursday 29th March at 7pm.  Please come along, share your ideas and help to drive the project forward.
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